
 
While I sympathize with all of those who are furloughed or laid off, and willing to work with my 
tenants through this disaster, the truth is, my payments and expenses continue. In the broader 
picture, the landlord deserves consideration as well. We are all effected by this. 
It doesn’t bode well for any of us, to put ownership in jeopardy and the turmoil this would bring. 
Terry Quast, Medford 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


